
Waratah 

Local Centre Upgrade

Waratah Local Centre is set for an upgrade. This renewal 

is part of City of Newcastle's commitment to developing 

vibrant, safe and active public places.

In May – June 2022, we asked for community input on 

what you value most about the Waratah local area, what 

needs improving, and what you would like to see more of.

Here's what you told us:

Overall, there is strong community support for 

the planned upgrade to Waratah Local Centre.

What do you 

value most 
about 

Waratah?

• The things you value most about the Waratah 

Town Centre are its location, businesses, shops & 

services, family and community orientation and 

public transport accessibility.

What do we 

need to 

improve?

• You told us it's important to improve the look and 

feel of the area, pedestrian safety, access and 

connectivity, and add more street trees.

What's Next?

Your feedback will be used to help us develop the draft 

Public Domain Plan (PDP) for Waratah Local Centre. 

Once this has been developed, the draft document will 

be placed on public exhibition for further comment and 

community feedback.

Thank you for your feedback, and please keep an eye 

on Newcastle Have Your Say for further information over 

the coming months.
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